
In line with our debt policy please ensure balances on ParentPay 

are cleared regularly. If debt exceeds £20.00 you will no longer 

be eligible to use our facilities until paid e.g. before and after 

school club.  

Our debt policy can be found on our website: 

http://kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/policies/ 

   Star of the week 

    Clever Caterpillars -  Carly Walker 

 Busy Bees - Carly Bradshaw 

 Terrific Tigers - Billy-Joe Keightley 

 Charming Cheetahs - Harry Bailey  

 Perfect Panthers - Samuel Cordwell 

 Learning Lions - Elouise Barkess  

 Wise Owls - Mia Betts 

 Super Squirrels - Tayrn Pearce 

 Brilliant Badgers - Freya Booth  

 Fantastic Foxes - Samuel Murphy  

           Handwriting Hero 

  Clever Caterpillars - Bella Armitt 

 Busy Bees - Matthew Merrill  

 Terrific Tigers - Harriet Stainthorp 

 Charming Cheetahs -  Lacey-Mai        

 Davies 

    Perfect Panthers - Libby Tinsley  

 Learning Lions - Levi Mace 

 Wise Owls - Isobel Smith  

 Super Squirrels - Mason Armitt  

 Brilliant Badgers - William Leake  

 Fantastic Foxes - Jennifer-Rose Turner 

            Independent Learner 

 Clever Caterpillars - Mailli Holley  

 Busy Bees - Jamie Wooton  

 Terrific Tigers -  Jayden Mycock  

 Charming Cheetahs - Fletcher      

 Moseley  

 Perfect Panthers - Ellie-Paige Morris  

 Learning Lions - Isabelle Green 

 Wise Owls - Layla-Mae Burton  

 Super Squirrels - Danny Ryder  

 Brilliant Badgers - Sophie Lawson  

 Fantastic Foxes - Scarlett Curry-Peace 

 

          Ladybird of the week 

 Polly-Anna Bailey  
      

KINGSFIELD AWARDS 

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 
golden ticket this week and chose a prize 

from the golden chest in Mrs Butler’s office: 

Zac Harley, Elsa Hayhurst, Mason Lawton,  

James Platt, Harley Boardman,  

Majka Kulbida, Finley Swift,  

Abigail Dyson, Sophia Eagles, Zac Lally  

Children’s News 

Well done to the children below for their out of school          
achievements:  

Bethlyn Dickerson passed Stage 1 Swimming 

Bobby Massey was awarded the ‘Little Start Award’ by Signal 1  

Harriet Stainthorp achieved the Stanley 3 Swimming Award 

Inviting young people age 8+ to come and join 'The Mix' 

'The Mix' are a group of young people who love to perform: a mix of   
singing, dance and drama.   

On July 14th we are performing in 'This is me' young people's talent 
show in Biddulph Town Hall as part of the Biddulph Festival.  If you are a 
keen performer and would like to be part of this then please email Eley 
Dyson: steve_eley_dyson@yahoo.com with your name and age and come 
along each week to 'The Mix'. 

Rehearsals start Wed 1st May 3.45-5.15pm at St Lawrence church hall. 
Children taking part in the show need to come every week to the        
practices. (£2 entry and a snack provided.) 

Clubs  

Clubs will start on the 2nd week 

back after Easter, your child will 

receive a letter home with a new 

list of clubs that they can attend.  

 

Football club on a Monday will 

begin on 29th April after school.  

£2 for the session will now be        

taken by the coach directly, this 

will no longer be payable via 

ParentPay. 

Bikes and Scooters 

If your child comes to school with their bike or scooter please ensure 
that they are stored correctly and neatly in the shelter on the early 

years playground.  

Website Updates  

 

Lunch menu for the first week back will be 
‘Week 1’ 

 

Homework menus available on the website  



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

School reopens 

Monday 29th April 

 

School Closed - Voting  

Thursday 2nd May 

 

School Closed 

MAY DAY - 6th May 

 

To Be Confirmed - European     

Elections  

Thursday 23rd May  

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 24th May 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday 4th June 

 

School closes for Summer 

Friday 19th July 

 

 

Upcoming events 

 

Y1 Pirate Day  

Monday 29th April  

 

Y3 Parent Engagement  

Monday 29th April  

9:30am and 1:30pm  

 

Y4 Victorian Day  

Monday 29th April  

 

Brilliant Badgers Class Assembly 

Wednesday 1st May   

 

Wednesday 15th May  

Nursery Graduation Photos and 

Year 4 Leavers Photos 

Learn TOGETHER  play TOGETHER  

SUCCEED TOGETHER 

12th April 2019 

Kingsfield News 
 

Theme of the Week 
 

I can listen to the   
opinions of others.  

House Points  

Mars 324 

Saturn 472 

Jupiter 264 

Earth 264 

This weeks winner is: SATURN 

 

School Attendance 

 

    Clever Caterpillars  98.00% 

    Busy Bees                97.27%  

    Charming Cheetahs 98.89% 

    Terrific Tigers           97.78%  

    Perfect Panthers      97.33% 

    Learning Lions         99.00% 

    Super Squirrels       97.50% 

    Wise Owls                99.17% 

    Fantastic Foxes       90.71% 

    Brilliant Badgers      98.62% 

  

Last weeks winners are Wise 
Owls!  

Well done! 

 

 Last weeks Whole School             
Attendance was 97.33%        

 

   School target: 

    96.6% 

 

 

 

We would like to wish all pupils and parents a     
Happy Easter and we hope you enjoy your break! 

School starts again on Monday 29th April.  

Don’t forget the school is being used as a polling station 

on Thursday 2nd May and will be closed to pupils. 

Please note that school may be closed to pupils on     

Thursday 23rd May for European Voting, as soon as we 

know we will let you know. 

Easter Art Competition  

Thank you for all of the Eggs that have been         

entered into this years Easter art  competition, it 

was lovely to see the effort the children have put 

into their entries.  

The winners from each year group: 

Nursery - Lorenzo Conway and Lacey Totton  

Reception -  Rhys Patterson and James Ratcliffe  

Year 1 - Anthony Hazell and Grace Noakes 

Year 2 - Alexandra Latham and Jessica Wain  

Year 3 - Alfie Cristini and Tilly Redfearn  

Year 4 -  Elsa Hayhurst and Missy-Jai Green  

100% Attendance 

A huge well-done to the 90 pupils across all year 

groups who have been awarded with a letter home 

and an Easter Egg for achieving 100% attendance 

over the Spring Term - keep it up!  

We are very proud of Harley Boardman in 
Year 4 who has been recognised by a 
member of the local community for          

returning a mobile phone to its owner.  


